
From: Kathleen Donohue   
Sent: 27 February 2025 14:01 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Stebbing 

 
Not enough infrastructure (doctors, schools  public transport) to support 28 more 
families. 100 people on average.  
The roads are too narrow to support 56+ more cars 
 
It will have an adverse effect on the character of the village.  
There are new builds in Stebbing that are not selling. So we don't need anymore 
 
Regards 
Kathleen Donohue  

 




